
From: 
Sent: 06/April/2019 14:48 (BST)
To: envprotection@richmond.gov.uk
Subject: Greggs Bakery Development 19/0646/FUL

Dear Madam/Sir
I strongly object to the density of development of the site and its impact, including traffic, on our 
existing suburban environment.
Yours sincerely 
Sabine Grocholski
6 Talbot Road
Twickenham
TW26SJ
Sent from my iPad

FW: Greggs Bakery Development 19/0646/FUL
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